
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As you probably have heard, US Lacrosse launched a new online member management 
tool and the join/renewal process has changed as a result. The biggest change to the 
previous system is that each US Lacrosse member now has an online account that they 
must be signed into in order to conduct online transactions on the US Lacrosse website. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR PARENTS  
Children under the age of 18 are not permitted to purchase products on the US 
Lacrosse system. If your child has previously been a member or is a current member, 
you (as the parent) likely have a record in the US Lacrosse system that we have 
already set up for you. A parent must log in to their own individual US Lacrosse 
online  account  in  order  to  join  or  renew  their  child’s  membership.  
 
Please take the time to click on the links below for detailed step-by-step directions 
follow depending on whether or not you are renewing an existing member or joining 
for the first time. These instructions will help you to find your existing account or 
create a new account for a parent joining their child for the first time.  
 
Click here if you are a parent renewing child's membership  
 
Click here if you are a parent joining your child as a member for the first time  
 
Thank you for your support as we transition into our new online management system, 
and please take advantage the accompanying coupon from Sports Authority as another 
one of your member benefits. 
 
Yours in lacrosse,       
 
Constituent Services  
US Lacrosse 
Membership@uslacrosse.org 

http://www.uslacrosse.org/TopNav/Membership/ParentsRenewalInstructionsForAChild.aspx
http://www.uslacrosse.org/TopNav/Membership/ParentsJoiningTheirChildforFirstTime.aspx

